
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the British Ambassador the Last
Developments in Iraq

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, discussed in his office in

Baghdad on Tuesday, July 8, 2014, with the British Ambassador to Iraq, Mr. Simon Collis, the

last political and security developments in Iraq.

During the meeting, they dealt with the current dialogues and understandings in conducted by

the political powers to nominate the candidates for the three presidencies in order to form the

government, where they underlined the need that next government and the figures suggested as

candidates for the three presidencies have national approval that safeguards the unity. 


